I merely wish to raise one issue in relation to a possible reconfiguration of constituencies for European Parliament elections.
The Dail constituency of Laois Offaly comprises almost all of County Offaly and a large portion of County Laois. The Counties share many common attributes and enjoy common membership of many important state agencies.  In the event of they’re being a change in the forthcoming review I strongly contend that the Dail Constituency of Laois/Offaly not be divided in the context of European representation and that both counties be in the same constituency be it North or South. In terms of EU representation the aforementioned  Counties should remain in the one European Parliament Constituency area and not have one County in North and one County in South.
Sincerely,
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Charles Flanagan TD.

